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KALAELOA 

ROAD CLOSURE REMINDER
May 4, 2022

Hunt will close the intersection of Kamokila Blvd. and Franklin D. Roosevelt Ave. for two
months beginning later this month through July. The shutdown is being scheduled to coincide
with Barbers Point Elementary School's summer break in order to minimize traffic impacts.
Contractors will work overtime and 7 days a week to complete construction during a
condensed timeframe with a goal of completing work prior to the start of the new school year.

Hunt's construction team has made every effort to keep the intersection open in a safe
manner; however, after consulting with engineers and appropriate government agencies, it
was determined that closing the intersection would be the safest option for the community
and Hunt contractors.

During this time, traffic signs will be installed. Barbers Point Elementary School, Kapolei
Judiciary Complex, and Costco Kapolei will still be accessible. Any  changes to road closures or
construction will be announced as it becomes available.

FDR Ave. and Kamokila Blvd. Intersection
closed 24/7 beginning May 23rd.

Mahalo for your kōkua.



FDR Ave: Changes from 2-lanes to 4-lanes along the entire length of the project
with two lanes in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both
sides of the road, which will increase walkability in the area.

Kamokila Blvd: Kamokila’s 4-lane roadway extends into the Kalaeloa project. The
Kamokila extension will also have two travel lanes going in both directions with
bike lanes continuing on both sides of the roadway.

Kapolei Judiciary
Complex

The goal is to complete these necessary improvements as efficiently as possible while
providing safe access in and around Kalaeloa with minimal interruption. Because this is a
long-term project, we want to make sure you are able to get the updates you need in a
timely manner. You will find them at our website, and if you have any questions, feel free
to reach out to the email address below:

For more information visit: 
WWW.HUNTKALAELOA.COM

 Or email: kalaeloa@huntcompanies.com

Traffic flow during closure of Kamokila Blvd. and FDR Ave. intersection.
Traffic control signage will be installed.

Closed Drive with Caution

https://www.huntkalaeloa.com/

